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LETTER TO COMMISSION

TO: Honorable Mayor Dan Gelb~ embers of the City Commission

FROM: Alina T. Hudak, City Managtr'v ' 

DATE: January 23, 2023

SUBJECT: Park View Island Water Quality Community Workshop

The City of Miami Beach is committed to protecting and enhancing our environmental resources. 

The Environment and Sustainability and Public Works Departments will be hosting an interactive

community workshop at the North Shore Park and Youth Center to review the findings and

recommendations of the water quality assessment conducted by the University of Miami within

the vicinity of Park View Canal. 

Tuesday, January 24, 2023 at 6:15pm

501 72 Street, Miami Beach, Florida 33141

During the workshop , University of Miami water quality experts and City staff will present the

resu lts of the study, work conducted to date , and recommendat ions to reduce the levels of fecal

indicator bacteria in the Park View Island Canal. Participants will be encouraged to share their

perspectives and ideas to address the sources· of pollution . In addition , a draft of the final report

will be provided for public comment (see Attachment A). The commun ity feedback at the meeting

and regarding the study will be gathered as additional components to be considered for the action

plan . 

If you have any questions related to the workshop please contact Amy Knowles, Chief Resilience

Officer/ Director of the Environment & Susta inability Department, at

AmyKnowles@miamibeachfl . gov or Lindsey Precht, Assistant Director of the Environment & 

Sustainability Department, at LindseyPrecht@miamibeachfl. gov. 
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Attachment A: University of Miami Draft Final Report for Public Comment


